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UPDATED: Full closure of Front Street extended 
December 10, 2024 

Front Street between Begbie Street and E. Columbia Street has been closed since June for crews to build a temporary 
support tower, install steel girders, build the new bridge deck, and build a new drainage outfall under Front Street. 
 
The Front Street closure will now extend to March 14, 2025, to complete the girder and deck panel installation over Front 
Street. We appreciate your patience while this work is underway.  
 
Access to businesses in downtown New Westminster, including on Front Street Mews, is maintained. Regular traffic will 
continue to be detoured to Columbia Street and trucks will continue to use official truck routes based on applicable time 
restrictions, which include Royal Avenue and Braid Street/E 8th Avenue during the day and alternate routes at night. All 
traffic pattern changes and detours will be well signed, and traffic control personnel will be on site.  

More information about commercial vehicle detour routes can be found on the Information Sheets page at 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
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What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Started mid-June 2024 and continuing to 
March 14, 2025 

 

Hours of Work 
Work activities will take place 7 days a week. As 
much as possible, noisy work activities will be 
completed during the day.  

 

Traffic  
Regular traffic will be detoured to Columbia 
Street. Front Street Mews will remain open. 
Trucks will be detoured to designated truck 
routes such as Royal Avenue and Braid 
Street/E 8th Avenue during the day. 
Alternatively, trucks may use 10th Avenue 
both day and night. Traffic control 
personnel will be on site to assist when 
necessary. All traffic pattern changes and 
detour routes will be well signed. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers may experience longer than normal travel 
times due to detours and higher traffic volumes. 
Nearby residents may hear some noise while 
girders are bolted into place. We appreciate your 
patience while this work is underway.  

More information regarding girder installation and bridge deck construction activities in New Westminster is available at 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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